







The John Fielding
Community Special School
Ashlawn Drive
Boston
PE21 9PX

Head teacher: Richard Gamman

11 October 2018

Visit to Rand Farm Park - Thursday 18th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am very excited to let you know that the children in Penguins class are going to visit Rand Farm Park on 18<sup>th</sup> October as a plenary to our topic this term on "Farming and Countryside". Pupils will meet a variety of animals and enjoy a tractor ride which will bring real meaning to what they have experienced within the classroom and during our weekly visits to the woods.

We are travelling to Rand Farm Park on the school minibus, and will return in time for the end of the school day. We are planning on eating a hot lunch at the farm park and therefore ask you for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost of the trip plus the cost of the meal you choose for your child. I have enclosed a menu so if you could also indicate what your child would like to eat that would be a great help. Please understand that unless sufficient funds are received we may have to cancel the trip. If you are struggling to make the payment or need to extend the payment deadline, please do let us know as we are more than happy to make arrangements that suit your family circumstances. If you have any questions concerning the trip arrangements please do not hesitate to contact me or the school.

Could you please complete and return the reply slip below with payment no later than Monday 15<sup>th</sup> October 2018

Yours sincerely,

Debbie Arrand
(Penguins Class Lead)

Tel: 01205 363395 Fax: 01205 357696











## FAO Debbie Arrand

Child's name:	
Please tick the boxes as approp	riate:
☐ I would like my child to part	ticipate in the visit to Rand Farm Park on Thursday 18 <sup>th</sup> October 2018
I enclose a voluntary contril	bution of £10 for the entrance to Rand Farm Park
I enclose £ for my child	d's lunch
Signed:	(Parent/Carer) Date: